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To: DC Support
Cc: Councillor George Reynolds; Councillor Douglas Webb
Subject: Proposed Marina at Claydon application 18/00904/F

Dear Sirs, 

I would like to object to the proposed development; I was very surprised to see the extent of the development and feel it would have a very negative effect on our village due to the following;

The road going towards the proposed development is very small and is only  one car wide, with the bridge being very steep. The amount of traffic generated by the proposal will put undue strain on this road and lead to blockages and accidents. The road is also used by cyclists and dogwalkers and it would be very dangerous for them .I think even the traffic required for building the marina would destroy the road. The size will dictate an increase in traffic through the village which itself only has small roads and I think this will be dangerous.

It is huge! It is as big as our little village and will spoil the view from the village and the walks from the village which we love to do regularly .I am surprised that it is even being considered as the village is full of working farms and listed buildings and is a beautiful quiet place to live. The development will bring no benefit to our village and there is already a large marina at Cropredy and one at Fenny Compton, another one is just not needed.

I am also very concerned that it will destroy the habitat of the waterfowl that live along the canal banks. We often go for walks along the canal and see nesting Swans and love the sounds of the birds that live along the canal side.

My address is Rozel,Mollington Road, Claydon, Banbury.OX17 1EN

Kind Regards
Karen Jackson

